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From: Electricity2023

To: Morales, Gerson

Subject: FW: ATTN: Sara Hoff - Comments for Changes for 2023
Date: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 9:29:52 AM

Attachments: image001.png

From: Electricity2023

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 12:55 PM

To: Edward Pallarez <epallarez@aep.com>; Electricity2023 <Electricity2023 @eia.gov>
Subject: RE: ATTN: Sara Hoff - Comments for Changes for 2023

Hi Edward,

Thank you for your message. If you are asking whether submitting comments to the 60 Day FRN
notice you received are mandatory: absolutely not. We merely want to give our respondents the
chance to be involved in the process of proposing changes. The purpose of the 60 Day FRN is to
inform the public/industry/respondents that we plan to make changes (or that we do not plan to
make changes) to the survey. Changes may be significant (more data collection) or quite minor. A
summary of these changes is described in the notice but we also post the proposed form and
instructions for the surveys online so you can view the specific changes. We receive a range of
comments. Comments can just be of support of the proposed changes, others may disagree and give
examples of why a proposed change would proof difficult. Mostly, data users provide comments that
ask for us to collect more data. At this time we are only proposing the changes that are annotated in
the filing. Every three years we go through a new clearance cycle and may propose new changes at
that point.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions.
Best,

Sara

From: Edward Pallarez [mailto:epallarez@aep.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 11:53 AM

To: Electricity2023 <Electricity2023 @eia.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] ATTN: Sara Hoff - Comments for Changes for 2023

Hello Sara,

My name is Edward Pallarez, I'm a Regulatory Consultant for Electric Transmission Texas (ETT).
ETT is a Transmission-Service Provider (TSP) based out of Austin, TX.

| received an e-mail Thursday, June 9 regarding submitting comments for changes regarding the EIA
Survey forms.
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The only surveys | am involved with are the EIA-860 (annual), EIA-923S (supplementary), and EIA-
923M (monthly battery data).

The EIA-923M form is the only form | deal with on a regular basis. | was involved in filling out
information for the EIA-860 and 923S forms earlier this year.

My questions are:
1. Arefiling comments mandatory ?
2. What kind of comments are needed/expected ?
3. Isthe EIA looking to change the entire process of submitting the data ?

Thanks,

Edward
ﬁtlgrnn‘fféﬁﬂ EDWARD PALLAREZ | REGULATORY CONSULTANT
POWER EPALLAREZ@AEP.COM | D:512.391.6316 | C:361.445.6217

400 W 15TH ST, STE 800, AUSTIN, TX 78701-1677
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This message does not originate from a known Department of Energy email system.
Use caution if this message contains attachments, links or requests for information.
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